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     Bathurst High Campus P&C Association          

Minutes of the General Meeting held Wednesday 1st March 2017

Attendance:  Gillian McNarey,   Cassandra Jones, Trevor Liu, Kent & Dianne McNab,  Linda Ralls, 

Sandra Hamer, Jason Berry, James Meares, John Browett, Sarah Veilande,  Kim Trenerry,  Kellie 

Fuller, Michael Smith,  Meg Strang Steele, Carol Neary, Ken Barwick, Debbie Barwick, and Melanie 

Baines (minutes)

Apologies:   Kathy Howard, Penny Packham, Caroline Gold, Craig Petersen, and Gaye Dunshae.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Meeting Opened:  8:00pm 

Acceptance of the February 2017 Minutes: 

Moved: Sarah Veilande  Seconded : Linda Ralls  Carried Unanimously .

Business Arising

● BYOD:   School Fees Invoices are being posted and will include the cost of the interactive maths 

text book for years 7-10. The text book’s interactivity includes links to tutorials to assist in 

learning, generating and marking practice papers. Students with poor internet coverage  can 

download onto sticks at school for use at home.  Student Assistance facility  is available . Equity 

continues to be considered and 70 Infinity One devices have been purchased, which will through 

an application system be available to students for 12 month hire. These devices will be handed 

in over the holiday periods for updating. Several suggestions were discussed including the 

interactive maths texts being purchased as part of the Year 7 book packs, opportunities for 

computers to be donated for use in a loan pool, availability of Portable Insurance as part of 

contents insurance to cover BYOD Devices,  Hiring through Harvey Norman, and Infinity One 

policy  of damage repair/replacement. Also discussed was ways to provide better guidance to 

enable parents to make appropriate purchases of devices and to avoid buying unnecessary 

software and virus protection products. A parent has recently contacted the Local Member to 

register concerns that poor internet coverage is directly disadvantaging student learning. This 

issue will also be raised at the Secondary Principals conference. The BYOD head teacher has 

been re titled Application Team and the professional training will ensure all teachers are 

confident and proficient using Google classroom and OneNote to facilitate student learning. 

TLSO is on site on Tuesdays and the value of small computer lockers is being investigated.

● School Construction Works: TAS demountable refurbishments are currently on hold. Tenders 

have just closed for work which will be carried out during the holidays . This will include 

placement of rails so they are on both sides of  the stairs. The PBL program will further reinforce 

the need to be safe on the stairs.

● Photos on the School Organisation Chart is being created by the Millennium support people and 

will hopefully be available for upcoming Parent /Teacher Nights .
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● The audit of chair and tables is being carried out over the next few weeks.

Correspondence

● In:  

Trevor received notification that the proposal to sell off  Sports and Recreation has been 

shelved.

● Out:

             Nil 

Presidents Report:

Kelso Bus Interchange  improvements are in place and all bus using students will benefit from the 

improved safety.

Commented after attending the school swimming carnival disappointed at  lack of posts on the 

school facebook page about it.

Treasurer’s Report:
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Westpac Account

Opening Book Balance from 01/01/2017 $3,635.30

Income
Date Details Category Amount

07-02-17 Mondelez Chocolates Cadbury chocolates $300.00

Subtotal $300.00

Expenses
Chq. No. Date Details Category Amount

200075 13-02-17 Brian Atkinson- audit Other $180.00

200076 16-02-17 Mondelez Chocolates Cadbury chocolates $503.95

Subtotal $683.95

Book Balance $3,251.35

Bank Statement Reconciliation 

Balance as per Bank Statement at 28/2/2017 $3,755.30

Plus Outstanding Deposits $0.00

Less un-presented cheques $0.00

200076 16-02-17 Mondelez Chocolates Cadbury chocolates $503.95

As per Book Balance $3,251.35

ING Account to 28th February 2017

Opening Book Balance from 01/01/2017 $11,111.85

Income
Date Details Category Amount

31-01-17 Interest $15.10

28-02-17 Interest $13.66

Expenses
 No. Date Details Category Amount

 Balance $11,140.61

Bathurst High Campus- Denison College P&C
1st January- 28th February 2017
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Discussion from Principals report

Ken agrees with Trevor regarding lack of posts in general on the school Facebook. He has organised a 

Media team which will be meeting to evaluate usage of Facebook, the newsletter and other 

communication  channels within the school and provide a revamp for the promotion and 

communication processes of the school.

The swimming carnival is also looking at changes including a separate Western Regional time trials 

day and a day for the wider student body of novelty events.

General Business: 

● Mr and Mrs McNab presented  a petition for an upgrade of the corner of Suttor, Mitre and 

Lambert street intersection. They discussed the history of plans for upgrades and encouraged 
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the P&C to join other schools Assumption and West Bathurst in lobbying the council for action 

on this concerning safety issue. Trevor will act on this on behalf of the P&C.

● Sarah reported on the CSU information night.  The presentations were very interesting and 

useful especially for first time Year 12 parents .

● Query regarding opportunities for English tutoring. It is widely acknowledged how effective and 

beneficial the current maths tutoring is so English as the only compulsory HSC subject would 

also be useful. Ken will investigate.

Business Without Notice: 

· None

Meeting Closed at 9:10pm  On the agenda a presentation on the PBL program for 2017 

Next Meeting:  Wednesday 5th April 2017 at 7.30pm 


